Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

From: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE)

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 4:07 PM

To: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

Subject: John Manion, Esq. Skadden Arps (Lobbyist Registration) INQ 17-57

INQ 17-57 Manion

From: Centorino, Joseph (COE)

Sent: Monday, February 27,2017 3:42 PM

To: Turay, Radia (COE) <Radia.Turay@miamidade.gov>; Perez, Martha D. (COE) <perezmd@miamidade.gov>; Diaz-
Greco, Gilma M. (COE) <Gilma.Diaz-Greco@miamidade.gov>

Subject: INQ 17-57 John Manion, Esq. Skadden Arps (Lobbyist Registration)

John Manion, Esq., of the Skadden Arps law firm in New York, inquired concerning the obligations of an out-of-state
lobbyist in connection with lobbyist registration for the purpose of interacting with the Miami International Airport. |
informed Mr. Manion that registration with the County would be necessary under Section 2-11.1(s) of the County Ethics
Code since MIA is a County agency, not a State or municipal agency. Also, that would suffice as long as the lobbying was
limited to the airport and County issues. Lobbying at the State level would require registration with the State of Florlda.
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